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Doctet flo. 50-454
Docket No. 50-455

Comonwealth Edison Con.pany
ATTit: fir. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice president

Opus West 111
1400 Opus place

-

Downers Grove, IL 00515

Dear fir. Reed:

Thank you for your letter dated February 10, 1992, in response to our

letter identifyiag conterm pertaining to timely (and
December 19, 1091
adequate response to alarms by occurity 'icers at Dyron Station Al4s~

No. Hill-91-A-0086),

in our letter, we requested that you determine if the concerns were credible
or not, whether there at e factors which would hinder the timely and adequate
response to alarms, and submit the results of your investigation to the NRC,

Your response indicated that the concerns were not substantiated. A review
of pertinent records and interviews showed: (1) except for one incident
which was previously reported to the NRC, all alarms were reported and
responded to in e timely and adequate nanner, (2) no indication of a
systematic problem with the radios (3) sufiicient guidance and procedures
for timely response to alarms, (4), alarm station operators do not engage in

~

non-work related activities which effect the performance of their duties, and
(5) alarm station operators report alarms to officers in a timely manner.
We found your investigation to be sufficient to support your conclusions and
have no additional questions regarding this matter. We iequest that you
retain the supporting docun,entation for your investigation of these concerns
for a minimum of one year from the date o'' this letter.
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a cop, of
this letter and your response without the enclosure will be placed in the 14RC
Public Document Poom.
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Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

ORICINAL $1CNt0 Bf W. L AXILSON

Charles E. Hore11us, Director
Division of Radiation Safety'

and Safeguards

cc M. Wallace, Vice President, i
PWR Operations ,

T. Kovach, Nuclear |
Licensing Manager

'T. Schuster, Nuclear Licensing
-Administrator

R. Pleniewicz, Station Manager
D. Brindle, Regulatory Assurance

Supervisor

ccw/1trdtd2/10/92(w/o
SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION)
DCD/DCB(RIDS)
OC/LfDCB
Resident inspectors, Byron, *

Braidwood. Zion
Richard Hubbard
J. H. McCaffrey, Chief, Public

Utilities Division
Diane Chavez, DAARE/ SAFE
Licensing Project Manager, FRR
Robert Newmann, Office of pad!ic

Counsel, State of Illinois Center
Robert M. Thompson, Administrator

Wisconsin Division of Emergency
Governnent

State Liaison Officer
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